
 

 
 
 

MEDIA ADVISORY  
 

EPIC v. FBI: 
 

A Freedom of Information Act Lawsuit 
To Determine the FBI’s Response to 

Russian Interference in the 2016 Presidential Election  
 

WHAT:   On January 18, 2017, the Electronic Privacy Information Center (EPIC) filed a 
Freedom of Information Act (FOIA) lawsuit in federal district court in 
Washington, DC for records regarding the FBI’s response to Russian Interference 
with the 2016 Presidential Election. 

 
The President of EPIC and the EPIC Senior Counsel will discus the reason for 
filing EPIC v. FBI, and the ongoing concern about the FBI’s response to 
knowledge of Russian interference with the 2016 election. 

 
WHO:   Marc Rotenberg, EPIC President (@MarcRotenberg) 
  Alan Butler, EPIC Senior Counsel (@AlanInDC) 
 
WHEN:   Thursday, January 19, 2017 
  1:00 PM ET 
  (Registration: 12:45) 

 
WHERE:   Fund for Constitutional Government 
  (Across the street from the U.S. Supreme Court) 

122 Maryland Avenue NE 
Washington, DC 20002 
Conference bridge: TEL: +1 646 558 8656 ID: 445 911 3768 

 
LINKS: EPIC [www.epic.org] 
  EPIC v. FBI, No. 17-127 (D.D.C. filed Jan. 18, 2017) 
  [https://epic.org/foia/fbi/russian-hacking/EPIC-FBI-Complaint-01182017.pdf] 
 
CONTACT:   For interviews or additional information please contact Gerald Tan at 

admin@epic.org or 202.483.1140 x109 
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